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Republic of the Philippines
PROVINCE OF BENGUET
La Trinidad

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. 06-2020

TO: All Prospective Bidders;
Members, Bids and Awards Committee-Infra; and
Others Concerned

In view of the suspension of work on November 13, 2020 due to typhoon “EULYSSES”, the
procurement of the projects with pre-bid conference on November 13, 2020 and bid submission and -
opening on November 26, 2020 will be rescheduled for pre-bid conference and submission. and opening
of bids on November 17, 2020 and December 1, 2020 respectively in order to complement with existing
GPPB guidelines.

Hence, this supplemental bid.
Issued this 16t day of November, 2020.

Very tryly yours,




